

Public Works / County Roads

Memorandum

To:

Residents of Kent Mill Drive

From:

The Kent County Public Works Roads Division

Date:

August 22, 2024

Subject:

FY25 Paving – Road Closure (8/27/24 – 8/30/24)

Please be advised that beginning on or about <u>August 27, 2024</u>, David A. Bramble, Inc. will be starting a paving project for Kent County Public Works Roads Division to improve the roadway of Kent Mill Dr. The project is expected to last up to 3-4 days. During that time <u>Kent Mill Drive may be partially and/or entirely closed to traffic during the work hours</u> (7am – 5 pm). The road will be reopened upon completion for the work each day. During this time period we will work to provide all residents access to and from their homes.

We greatly appreciate your understanding and apologize for any inconvenience during this project. Please contact the Kent County Roads Office at 410-778-4252 or Daniel Bitter, Division Chief at 443-262-5602 with any questions or concerns.